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Dear Applicant,

About our school
We are delighted that you have shown an interest in a teaching post at Ferrars Academy.  
We pride ourselves on providing a very happy, friendly and caring multicultural learning community for the children.
The Ferrars Academy is a very popular and successful academy providing education for infant and nursery aged children.  We are located on the outskirts of Luton and have a very diverse school population with a range of different languages, religions and cultures. We converted to Academy status on 1st May 2013 and this was a historic event in the school’s development.

We are a very well-resourced educational setting and have recently opened our new extension which has given us additional inclusion rooms, classroom and a large multipurpose room.  In addition to this facility, we also have a very well equipped ICT suite, modern DT/ cooking room, developed outdoor play areas for Early Years and a large school hall.  We also have a very busy and vibrant Family Room which provides many sessions to support parents and families. 

The current school roll is 248 with a further 55 children in our nursery.  We have three classes in each year group.  Our Nursery offers both 15 and 30 hours government funded provision.

The children at The Ferrars Academy are grouped in mixed ability classes of the same age.  There is a year group leader for each year group and planning is undertaken within year groups.  Classes are taught mainly by their class teacher.  Children in Key stage 1 are set according to ability for daily mathematics and phonics sessions.  KS1 classes have additional sports sessions taught by a sports coach and music sessions provided by an external professional.

Our Nursery is a purpose built building; the layout allows for whole class sessions to take place as well as small group work. We operate on a free-flow basis where children have access to learning outdoors. Nursery children are integrated into the main school where appropriate and participate fully in whole school events. The Nursery staff work closely with our Reception unit on progression planning, assessment and transition.  
The Reception Unit comprises of three classes.  Each class has a teacher and two support staff in order to deliver the curriculum effectively.  Teachers meet together weekly to plan; classrooms are run individually although all three share a well-resourced outdoor learning environment.

Every class has full time teaching support (HLTA, Early Years Asst or TA) who are contracted to work before and after the core day, to assist teaching staff; all teaching staff are issued with a laptop and ipad to aid them in their lesson planning and preparation of work.

At Ferrars we care about the well-being of our staff and our governors are keen to develop a programme of incentives to maintain the high level of morale and team ethos such as staff exercise classes and lunches; they are always willing to receive new ideas and welcome feedback from the staff. The staff themselves are very friendly and hardworking, resulting in a positive atmosphere throughout the school;   they also like to socialise out of hours and arrange several events across the year. 

These are just a few of the positives about working at The Ferrars Academy.  You can visit our website for more information but to get a real feel for the place, give us a call and arrange a visit.  It would give you the chance to meet both the children and our staff who can tell you what it’s really like and are more than happy to share their experiences of working here with you!

The Advertised Post
We are looking to appoint inspirational and committed teachers to join our established staff team to start in September 2018.

Are you someone who can:

· demonstrate excellent classroom practice

· be flexible and enthusiastic

· motivate and inspire children, offering both challenge and enjoyment

· demonstrate a positive attitude and good communication skills

· display high expectations of pupil attainment and behaviour

· work well as part of a team

· show a keen interest to play a full part in the life of the school community 

In return we can offer you:

· a vibrant and friendly environment

· a supportive leadership team

· excellent career/professional development

· well behaved children

· enthusiastic teaching/early years assistants who provide high quality support.
· A range of staff benefits and incentives

This is an exciting opportunity to become a member of our happy and successful three form entry, multicultural infant and nursery school. 

How to apply

Applications should be made online through www.eteach.com
In accordance with Safer Recruitment, please ensure you provide the names and contact details of two referees.  

References will be taken up for all shortlisted candidates prior to the date of interview.

I hope you find these details helpful and encouraging.  I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours Sincerely
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The Ferrars Academy


Macaulay Road


Luton


LU4 0LL





Principal: Miss Sarah Green 


Tel: 01582 573641


Fax: 01582 564415


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:enquiries@ferrarsacademy.co.uk" �enquiries@ferrarsacademy.co.uk� 


Website: www.ferrarsacademy.co.uk








